
Arlington Drive road closure
scheduled  to  begin  Monday
Nov. 27 as part of bioswale
project
As construction begins on the new Arlington Drive Improvement
Project, Public Services announced that grading, roadway and
storm drain construction is scheduled to start on Monday, Nov.
27, 2017, through March 15, 2018, closing the south half of
Arlington Drive from Gate 5 at the OC Fairgrounds/west end of
TeWinkle Park to Newport Boulevard.

Only westbound traffic will be allowed in this area, but two-
way traffic on Arlington Drive between Fairview Road and Davis
Magnet School will be maintained.

Residents are asked to please take a detour around the project
site and use alternate routes for eastbound travel. City staff
appreciates the public’s patience and cooperation while the
project is under construction.

The city has contracted with Sully-Miller Contracting Company
to construct the Arlington Drive Improvements Project, which
includes roadway improvements, new concrete multipurpose trail
along the south side of Arlington Drive, new underground storm
drain system, vegetated bioswale, and roadside beautification
including  new  landscaping  and  water  efficient  irrigation
systems.
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